
Northern Securities Suit July 10, 1903 

Edward Tuck to J.J. Hill. 

Has received several copies of the Harvard 
Law Review containing Professor Langdell's 
article[on the Northern Securities Case:J,. 
States that "Professor Langdell studied law 
in my father's office in Exeter, and my 
father considered him his best student and 
predicted for him a brilliant future.'' 
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